
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES – 26 – 27 MAY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE14/498)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Ludwig (Written) asked: 
 
1. How much has been spent on the Minister’s website since Additional Estimates in 
February, 2014? 
1. List each item of expenditure and cost 
2. Who is responsible for uploading information to the Minister’s website?  
3. Are any departmental staff required to work outside regular hours to maintain the 
Minister’s website? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
1. Since February 2014, the Department has undertaken the following pieces of work 
for the Minister’s website noting that costs are covered under existing Departmental 
budgets: work relating to the publication of messages for the Minister and Assistant 
Minister with a total cost of $7 155. 
 
2. Publishing of the content on the Minister’s website is the responsibility of the 
department.  
 
3. Yes, when requested departmental staff are available to work outside of regular 
hours. 
 


